
  
 

Tito Musyoki Rural Community Development Organization 
Holiday Greetings TM Community,  

TM Ministry would like to wish everyone a Merry Christmas and Happy New Year. What a blessed year it has been as God 

continues to provide. Below we have highlighted these tremendous achievements as we finished the year strong. This 

would not be possible without your prayers and support. 

The vacation bible school (VBS) at the Ngunyumu Church Plant (TM 

Christian Center) was a big success. Trinity Church reported they 

started with 45 children and ended with 73. The week before the VBS 

12 youth committed to 

Christ. The last day of VBS 

parents were invited to hear 

the gospel. The church is 

holding their own VBS the second week of December 2024. The congregation 

at the Ngunyumu church is growing, and the Sunday School is doing well. 

Viriginia, the current pastor has been called to another place to serve. We ask 

for your prayers in finding a replacement pastor.   Sunday School Director, Alice & board member Alyjah @ VBS 

In August the board voted in a 7th board member, Dan Agauas from Richland, Michigan. Dan attended the mission trip in 

2023 sponsored by Radiant Church. Dan was an integral part of the vision mission trip as he tested for glaucoma and 

prayed with many of the locals. Dan’s interest in the ministry and the love of the Kenyan people makes him a great 

addition to the T.M. board. Dan’s picture can be found on the ‘about’ page of our website. tm-ministry.org 

Sheila Lance from New Hope Church held her annual pastor’s seminar. The seminar was held at the new church in 

Ngunyumu this year. There were about 50 pastors attending the seminar. This year the pastors looked at the book/video 

by John Ortberg, "If You Want to Walk on Water You Have to Get Out of the Boat."  It was a discussion on faith. The 

feedback from Ruth was very positive. One of the things Sheila loves about these seminars is the fellowship it develops 

between the pastors.  They see they are not alone and there are others praying for them, and supporting them. She 

thinks this is very uplifting for them and they seem truly impacted by it. 

The fourth level of the Kambusu Christian and Vocational Training Institute is nearly completed. 

A well for the training institute was funded by Radiant Church. The drilling is complete. The 

solar panels used to run the pump and storage tank have been installed. The last step is to 

connect the well to the pump. There is still much to be done. The training center still needs a 

roof, doors and windows, a kitchen. The computer 

center needs to be set up with furniture and seven 

more computers. Would you prayerfully consider 

donating to the completion of the project. We 

would like to start classes at the first of the year.  

Kambusu Christian and Vocational Training Institute               Kambusu Solar panel system  

If God lays it on your heart, you can donate through PayPal on the website, tm-ministry.org or send a check to TM Rural 

Community Development c/o Karen Jones, Treasurer, 10562 K Drive South, Burlington, MI 49029. 

May God bless you, love you, and keep you at Christmastime and always. 


